
Hello, Everyone,

We apologize for the long delay in sending news. There has been so 
much going on, and time has slipped away with many changes. In 2025, 
we welcomed two additional committee members, Norma, who has 
been to the project three times, and Sharon, who joined us for the first 
time this year. Both ladies have a heart for our Ugandan family, so a big 
welcome to them both. We hope to be able to send more regular emails 
and keep you up to date!

The Visit to Rainbow Hope Centre March 2025:

One of the biggest projects this year was an extension to the kitchen 
for a new cooker. The regulations in Uganda have changed and we 
need to switch to an alternative fuel for the cooking. The building work 
was completed while we were there and the next stage is the 
installation of a new cooker by a professional, with some ventilation. A 
big thank you to everyone who donates and has enabled this essential 
work to be done!

The children are all growing up fast and in 2026 we will have some big 
changes. There will only be three of the children still in Primary school, 
adults now who are looking at opportunities for further education in 



and eight children in Senior school. The remaining four are all young 
adults now who are looking at opportunities for further education in 
Kampala, or moving into work, which creates some new challenges to 
consider

Fundraising is ongoing in the UK, with many different small events to try 
and boost the ever-increasing demands for funds. We have done a craft 
fair in Holyhead and are planning a mystery auction in the autumn, and 
a talk in Alsager in October to try and raise more support. 

One other new idea is to encourage regular donations of even a small 
monthly amount, as this all adds up to make a difference. We are in the 
process of getting a flyer printed that we can share at our fundraising 
events, previewed below:

If you are on Facebook you can follow the Hope Uganda, HUG page 
where there are many more photos of the children and details of the 
recent work at the project. Click on the link below:



Follow us on social

If you would like to partner HUG in any aspect of our ‘work’ in Uganda then 
please contact us… Without your support the project would not
be able to continue. Once again, thank you for your interest and 
your prayers!

Until next time,

Sue & the team

Hope Uganda
Vista Del Mar, Anglesey
United Kingdom
07507 595748

https://bowmemr.clicks.mlsend.com/tl/cl/eyJ2Ijoie1wiYVwiOjE3NDQwNzYsXCJsXCI6MTY0MjM5MzA4NzYzNDMyMjEwLFwiclwiOjE2NDIzOTMyMTM0MDA1MjU2NX0iLCJzIjoiZWMyNmNkMGExNzI4NzMxOSJ9

